
 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

FOREIGN INVESTMENT REVIEW BOARD APPROVAL AND MERGER CLEARANCE RECEIVED 

MELBOURNE, Australia, 1 March 2018 – Aconex Limited (ASX: ACX) (“Aconex”), provider of the #1 
global platform connecting teams on construction and engineering projects, today welcomed 
notification from the Foreign Investment Review Board (FIRB) which confirms that the Australian 
Government has no objections in terms of its foreign investment policy to the proposed acquisition of 
Aconex by Oracle Corporation (through its wholly owned subsidiary Vantive Australia Pty Ltd) via a 
Scheme of Arrangement (“Scheme”). 
 
All relevant government agencies have now also provided merger clearance in respect of the Scheme. 
 
The implementation of the Scheme remains subject to approval by Aconex shareholders at the Scheme 
Meeting to be held on Wednesday, 14 March 2018, approval by the Supreme Court of Victoria, and 
other customary conditions. 

******** 

About Aconex 

Aconex provides the #1 cloud and mobile collaboration platform for the global construction industry. 
This platform connects owners, contractors and their project teams in the construction, 
infrastructure, and energy and resources sectors, providing project-wide visibility and control 
between the many different organisations collaborating across their projects. With more than 80,000 
user organisations and over $1 trillion of project value delivered in more than 70 countries, Aconex is 
the industry’s most widely adopted and trusted platform. The company’s ordinary shares are traded 
on the Australian Securities Exchange (ASX) under the ticker code ACX and are included in the 
S&P/ASX 200 Index. 
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